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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

August 08, 2000

TO:


JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

STATE

AB 2643 (Calderon), addressing municipal operator funding, was approved today by the Senate Transportation Committee by a vote of 8-0.  The bill will next be heard in the Senate Appropriations Committee which should occur later this month.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact Claudette A. Moody at (213) 922-2237.
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